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I am strongly in favor of this bill!  We need to stop "playing God" and let people live 

normal lives, not dependent on changing clocks, which mess with our sleep and have 

a negative impact on health and other issues.  More accidents occur on the Monday 

after a change, and more medical problems (such as heart attacks) occur on the 

Monday after a change.  Additionally, children's sleep is so very important to their 

bodies and to their ability to learn in school.  (Also, a lot of disagreements between 

parents and kids about "time to go to bed" or "time to get up" occur in our current 

system which all parents would love to avoid!)  The human race worked just fine for 

centuries without this nonsense!  I am reminded of the Indian who said that only the 

white man would think that cutting two inches off of the top of the blanket to add it to 

the bottom would think they would get a longer blanket! 


